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Background
The Student Survey was designed and administered 
during the spring 2020 in order to understand student 
perspectives in the areas of Teaching Staff, Curriculum, 
Culture, and Virtual Remote Learning. Student email 
blasts were sent out and it was announced in the student 
weekly newsletter. The 2019-20 survey was open for 
feedback from May 14th, 2020 - May 22nd, 2020. There 
were 115 responses. This data indicates a response rate 
of 9.1%.



Results and Next Steps
Overall, the results of the 2019-20 survey indicate that students are highly satisfied with 
the culture regarding academics (90+%), “fitting in and being respected” (84%), and 
having a staff member they trust (89%). In addition, 85% of students indicated that 
bullying was not an issue. 

The following areas were identified as goals for improvement in the 2020-21 school 
year: 

Implementing and enforcing “fair rules” (74%)
Problem solving techniques for working out disagreements with peers (75%), and
Safety (81%)

A continued focus on providing opportunities for student leadership will be 
implemented in addition to a continued focus on the social-emotional needs of  
students. Implementation of restorative practices is also a focus for the 2020-21 
school year. 





Teaching Staff











STEM Curriculum



















Virtual Learning (March - May)





STEM Environment and Culture










